
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 4, 2017 4:40:45 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: July-01-17 1:23 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-07-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Richard Phillips

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The OEB must deny Hydro One's application for a 5 year electricity distribution rate. Cost savings must
be made within and by Hydro One and by the OPG. Hydro One salaries, especially the CEO and other
executives are disproportionately high. Hydro One should reduce salaries and benefits in order to save
money and allocate those monies in order to not increase its distribution rates.

-- Attachment --
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